
Re: Application 17/00997/CONDIT - Phoenix Gym
Discharge of Condition 6 of permission 15/02107

On 14 Dec 2017, at 18:08, Rod Lord wrote:

Good evening Victoria,

I have just checked the RBWM web site to see if there have been any developments.

I notice that Project Centre submitted an item on Dec 5 which suggests they are now happy with 
the situation once they receive a recalculation of runoff including the newly introduced swale and 
hydrobrake.

I also notice that this item is dated a day before our response submitted on Dec 6.

This means that none of what was included in our response can have been taken into account.

In fact although we have constantly raised the same reservations and questions there has never 
been any attempt by anyone to either supply proper answers to these questions or to challenge 
what we have said and-or explain why we are wrong.

I therefore feel that I must ask again if it is possible to have a meeting with Remsha of Project 
Centre so that we can have explained to us point-by-point from our last letter dated Dec 6 why we 
are wrong and why Project Centre feel that all is now hunky-dory.

Failing that perhaps we can expect a point-by-point response as a letter or document ?

Best wishes,

Rod
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